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With the passage of Senate Bill 24-048, the General Assembly has required the Liquor 
Enforcement Division to assemble a working group and make changes to its rules 
regarding advertisement displays. Thank you to everyone who submitted their name to 
be included as a formal representative of their respective groups for the 2024 Substance 
Use Disorder Recovery Rules Working Group. Below is the list of individuals selected as 
members for this year's Working Group: 
 
Aaron Steinke, Adam Stapen, Ainsley Giglierano, Angie Howes, Cassidee Shull, Colin 
Larson, Eric Foster, Erin Rasmussen, Grier Bailey, Jack Devie, Jamie Davis, Julia 
Stullken, Kathryn Works, Kelli McGannon, Kellie Duhr, Kris Staaf, Mike Economos, 
Racquel Garcia, Robert Hunt, Robert Parish, Rourke Weaver, Shawnee Adelson, 
Steve Findley, Talisa Gula-Yeast, Tom Regan, Tonya Wheeler, Vince Petkosek 
 
If you are unable to participate in any meetings, please designate a proxy at least two 
days prior to the meeting. If you fail to attend a meeting without designating a proxy, 
you will be removed from the working group.  
 
Our Working Group meetings will be held virtually and in person and are scheduled for:   
 
July 30, 2024: 9:00 am – 12:00 pm  
August 28, 2024: 9:00 am – 12:00 pm  
September 2024: TBD  
 
For the meeting on July 30, 2024, the attendance information is below:  
 
Virtual Information:  
 
Join Zoom Meeting 
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/82492963321 
 
Meeting ID: 824 9296 3321 
 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/82492963321
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In Person:  
1707 Cole Boulevard, Suite 300, Red Rocks Conference Room.  
 
We would like to remind everyone that their voice is important, and written comments 
are always accepted and reviewed regardless of formal working group inclusion status. 
Written comments should be submitted to:  
dor_led_rulemaking@state.co.us.  
 
Furthermore, we will allow time at the end of working group sessions for comments from 
anyone in attendance as time and technology allows.  
 
We have a lot of very important work to do this year, and we look forward to your 
thoughtful insight as we embark on this rulemaking season. 
  
Colorado Liquor and Tobacco Enforcement Division   
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